IMPROVING OUR COMMUNITY

UR CoLuMBIA GATEWAY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY
CITY OF THE DALLES

— CORRECTION -
PUBLIC MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE

The regularly scheduled Urban Renewal Agency Board meeting for Tuesday, Mareh-49
April 16, 2024 is canceled.

The Urban Renewal Budget Committee will meet Tuesday, Mareh-—19 April 16, 2024.

A special meeting is scheduled Tuesday, April 30, 2024.
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